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2024 Eastern Chapter Fall President’s Report

e Thank you to my fellow Chapter Board Members:
o George Bowman - Vice President/Sponsor Chair
o Brandon Archibald - Secretary/Co-Tournament Chair

e The Eastern Chapter had a full tournament schedule which included 2 Pro only events, 8 Pro-
Ams, and our Chapter Championship. We had 109 people pay dues in 2024. There were 42
players who qualified to play in the Chapter Championship, 39 competed. The Selfridge Pro-Am
for ‘Team Selfridge’ scheduled on July 8th was postponed to October 7th at Red Run.
Participation earned a point toward the 2025 season. $4,200 was raised for ‘Team Selfridge’.

e The Chapter decided in the spring to raise the dues by $25. As well, we raised our Pro-Am entry
fees from $450 to $540/team. Facilities hosting a Pro-Am received $75/person. Thank you to all
the facilities that hosted in 2024!

e The Chapter continued our Pro-Am Sponsor Series program to enhance our amateur experience
and incentivize our members. All Sponsors have signage prominently displayed at each of our
ECMPGA Events and were given an opportunity to play in a Pro-Am. Thank you to our 2024
Series Sponsors - Cushman, EZ-GO, and Help Financial.

e With the support of our Presenting Sponsors MGM Grand, Midwest Golf & Turf, and Dragich Law
Firm, the Easter Chapter had a Championship purse of $37,000. Ryan Lenahan won the 2024
Chapter Championship in a two-hole playoff over Kyle Martin held at Grosse lle Country Club on
Monday, September 23rd.

e The Chapter conducted our Fall Meeting following our Chapter Championship. Andrew Mogg
was elected to the Chapter Board as the new Tournament Chair. Welcome Andrew!

Eastern Chapter Match Play had 27 entries.
The Chapter is in a strong financial position through fiscal responsibilities from our past
presidents and our sponsorship dollars.

e Thank you to Diane Lazaros for all her administrative assistance.

This concludes my report:

Sincerely,

Josh Fryer, PGA
Eastern Chapter President



